
The American Legion Amateur Radio Club (TALARC) launched its first Floater Pico-Balloon, ALP40-A on Saturday, 
February 3, 2024 from the Boulder City Dry Lake Bed at 9:35 am. The balloon can be tracked at the lu7aa.org 
website (nice GUI) or data can be displayed over a period of time and downloaded from here. There is also a great 
website, SondeHub, which if you select a balloon and then click on the "Float" button, it will display a predicted 
future track. The photo below is of TALARC Launch Team(L to R)-Shane KG7QWH-Linda KJ7OWF-Tom KB7HTA-
Tristan. 

 

 



 

Below is a photo of the launch – Tom KB7HTA-Shane KG7QWH and TALARC Balloon-Up Up and Away. 

 

 


